BURT L. BRIGIDA

January 21, 2005

World War II Flight Nurses Association, Inc. Ms. Dorothy White, President 1600 Tamarac Trail Tavares, Florida 32778

Dear Dorothy:

Your letter to Dora Burich was forwarded to me by the Burich family. My mother, Frances Lutz Brigida was an Air Evacuation Nurse during WWII.

My mother passed away on December 27, 1999.

Her experience as a Med Evac nurse defined who she was. She met my father (Lt. Col. Bartholomew M. Brigida) while flying Med Evac and they were married 51 years. In fact, she passed away on their 51st anniversary.

My mother and Dora Burich were very good friends during the war and they socialized while both were dating their future spouses. However, I would appreciate hearing from anybody else who might remember my mother

If she were still alive she would want to be a part of this organization.

In her behalf, I am enclosing annual dues and would appreciate receiving your newsletter.

Sincerely,

Burt L. Brigida



